
Have you considered volunteering in a school? Does listening to children read
sound exciting? Then, we need you!
We are hoping to open the doors of our school further to the school community to those who
would like to offer their time on a regular weekly basis to be able to listen to our children read.
Reading is a life-skill which not only opens the doors to learning, but also enables access to
further opportunities.
We are hoping to gain volunteers who would like to give some regular time per week (from an hour
to half a day) to be able to listen to children read, offer them encouragement with this and give
them another chance to practise this vital skill.
If you are interested, please contact the office or speak directly with Mrs Houlden.

On Wednesday 20th March, Class 1 will have their opportunity to access their Forest School
session. Please dress for all weathers in clothes you don’t mind getting dirty.

We continue to shine a light on improving our punctuality and attendance here at Kellington
Primary School.
Attendance and punctuality at school is not only about safeguarding, but also about learning and
lost opportunities.
When looking at the minutes late combined across the school from last week, this totalled 3 hours
14 minutes.

This week’s attendance is:
Class 1: 94.87%
Class 2: 90.87%
Class 3: 89.33%
Class 4: 92.17%



Overall attendance: 91.5%

Hero 100 - Astrid and Emilie

Class 1 - Elijah
Class 2 - Aria
Class 3 - Sam
Class 4 - Grace



Class 1 - Astrid
Class 2 - Henry
Class 3 - Fero
Class 4 - Harry

Tuesday 19th March - Castleford Tigers deliver PE
Tuesday 19th March - Easter Lunch
Wednesday 20th March - Forest School Class 1
Thursday 21st March - End of term disco - Organised by the PTA
Friday 22nd March - School Training day - Closed to Pupils
Friday 22nd March - School closes for Easter holidays
Monday 8th April - Return to School





Kellington Primary school

Best wishes



Mrs Lawrence
Email: admin@kp.starmat.uk
Location: Roall Lane, Kellington, Goole DN14 0NY, UK
Phone: 01977 661127
Twitter: @KellingtonSch

Free holiday activities and meals for families this Easter
FEAST is back this Easter holiday and better than ever, with a fantastic range of activities to keep
your children active, fed and having fun during the school holidays. All children and young people
across North Yorkshire can get involved, with free places and a free meal for eligible families,
thanks to funding from the Department for Education.
We're turning this Easter break into an adventure-packed extravaganza. From arts and crafts to
sports and beyond, there's something for every young explorer to dive into.

If your child is eligible for benefits-related Free School Meals or is made eligible by exception (see
the FEAST FAQs for details), you will receive a voucher from their school. This will enable you to
book school holiday activities that are part of the FEAST programme for free, using the online
platform HolidayActivities. Watch our step-by-step guide on how to redeem your FEAST voucher
and book free activities.

Ready to unleash the Easter fun? Head over to the FEAST website now to discover all the
incredible activities waiting for your child. Don't miss out on the magic – claim your free place
today!

mailto:admin@kp.starmat.uk
https://maps.google.com/?q=DN14+0NY&ftid=0x487915e436d7d8e9:0x1073c9014894ea95
https://www.twitter.com/@KellingtonSch
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/feast-faqs/?utm_source=NYCC&utm_medium=HealthySchools&utm_campaign=easter
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aGWWNIY7_k0
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/?utm_source=NYCC&utm_medium=HealthySchools&utm_campaign=easter
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